!our letter ot J’anuary 23rd has been veceived,

and I want to thank you for gmng we the bene!u of your obser- ’:ff.m_; g
vations snd comments, - .. - .

; SN N response o your inquiry, I can assure you o
& that the FBI has no information indicating that Lee Barvey ’*7
Oswald and J’ack Ruby are related. e
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’ NOTE Correspox_ldent s Bot identlfiable fn Bumé’"




